STOP Development on Van Wyck Rd.

To: Tree Tops Residents & Sun City

Nisbet Poperties, LLC wants to build 1,000 high density homes and a sewer pump station on Van
Wyck Rd. between lvy Farms and the south side of Tree Tops. This development would have a
major impact on Tree Tops residents with increased traffic and 5+ years of heavy construction
equipment, noise and dust. It is already anticipated that the apartments on Van Wyck and the new
homes to be built on Griffen Rd will have a negative impact on the area. An additional 1,000
homes will significantly increase existing infrastructure issues in the area. In an effort to express
Tree Tops residents' opinion on this issue, we ask that you sign this petition AGAINST the Nisbet
Properties, LLC development. PLEASE DO SO NO LATER THAT MIDNIGHT OCTOBER 17, 2022.

Why is this important?

1. Lack of appropriate infrastructure

2. Too high density homes

3. Impact on quality of life

4. Threat to property values

5. Not keeping with farm/conservation easements that surround the proposed developments

Signed by 643 people:

Name Zip code
VJean Doylér . i9727077 - :
Ronald Ulibarri 29720
Jennifer Tsonas 29720
Harvey Bobb 29720
Jackie Baker 29720
Sharonr Summers 29707
Diane Myers 29720
Barbara 29707
Buckridge

Janet B. Plyrler 29720
donna meng 29720
William D Plyler 29720

Tom Yow 29720
Richard Engels 29720-0297
Sandra Downs 29720
Janice Newlon 29707

Ronald Walkotten 28720



